
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Welcome back after half term! We are excited to begin our second term of the academic 

year.  We would like to inform you of some important information regarding the learning, 

curriculum and important reminders for this half term.  

English 
Writing  
 

Write some or all of their name. Write some letters 
accurately. Use print knowledge in early writing. For 
example: writing a shopping list which starts at the top 
of the page; writing a 'm' for mommy. 

English  
Reading 

Story time   
From Egg to Chicken, Window, Once There Were 
Giants, Ravi's Roar, Farmer Duck, I really want to shout, 
Julian is a Mermaid 

Mathematics Make comparisons between quantities which has 
more/fewer 
Know that a group of objects changes when something 
is taken way or added 
Patterns recap 
Name and describing 2D shapes 

Understanding the World Talk about the differences between materials and 
changes they notice. 
Begin to understand the need to respect and care for 
the natural environment and all living things. 
Continue developing positive attitudes about the 
differences between people. Know that there are 
different countries in the world and talk about the 
differences they have experienced or seen in photos. 

Past and Present  Talk about members of their immediate family and 
community. 

Creating with Materials  Junk modelling, art materials out inside and outside 

Music Our World! 

Modern Foreign Languages 
(MFL) 

Colours, Greetings and Animals taught through nursery 
rhymes and songs 

Personal, Social, Health and 
Economic Education (PSHE) 

Healthy Me!  

 

 

         

Spring 2 Letter for Nursery!



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


